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I am from a 5th generation farm and I oppose HB 2548. Our farm has already had to 

reduce worker hours, change crops, and automate to control labor costs. Farmers 

don’t get to set prices for their commodities, so there is no way to recover the 

increase cost passed by a new governing board. I strongly urge you to oppose HB 

2548. Thank you!  

-Olivia Shippen 


